## WINNEBAGO COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE NEWS MEDIA RELEASE Information: Swearing-in Ceremony For New Chief Deputy

PAGE 1 OF 1

Winnebago County Sheriff Gary Caruana invites you to attend the swearing-in ceremony of new Chief Deputy Rick Ciganek on Monday, January 27, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. in the Sheriff's roll call room located in the Criminal Justice Center at 650 West State Street, Rockford, IL.

TIME 1:30 PM

**DATE: JANUARY 23, 2020** 

Media representatives should arrive 15 minutes before the press conference to check in at the front desk to be escorted to the roll call room.

|--|